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memo no: 834  

to:  All Lifebridge Staff and Volunteers 

from:  Bronwyn Mitchell  

date:  20 October 2021 

subject:  COVID-19 Vaccination Reminder 

 

Dear Lifebridge employees and volunteers,  

 

I take this opportunity to remind everyone of their requirement as per the Public Health (COVID-19 Aged Care 

Facilities) Amendment (No 2) Order 2021 (NSW) to be COVID-19 vaccinated in accordance with the following 

schedule: 

 

- Evidence of 1st dose of vaccination by Monday 25th October 2021. 

- Evidence of 2nd dose of vaccination on or by Monday 29th November 2021. 

 

As per NSW Health Orders, COVID-19 Vaccination is deemed a legally mandated requirement for staff employed in 

the provision of in-home and community aged care and disability services. 

 

Please be advised that failure to comply with these Public Health Orders to be COVID-19 vaccinated will result in 

unpaid stand-down from duties effective 25th October 2021.  

 

Unvaccinated staff will be stood down from duties while further investigations are undertaken, and consideration 

given to any genuine medical contraindication provided using the form approved by the Chief Health Officer. 

 

Once again, I wish to state that the entire aged care and disability service sectors will be required to adhere to the 

Public Health Order.  This is a legally binding directive that not only affects Lifebridge Australia.  

 

Please contact your Departmental Manager if you require more information or wish to discuss this matter further. 

 

 

 
 

Bronwyn Mitchell 

CEO 
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